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This measure stinks all the way around. Time for better leadership on this matter 

 The working folks and the retired can't afford these issues that do nothing but line 

the political pockets that sponsor this measure. Here in Enterprise Oregon gas is 

$4.19 a gallon diesel is $4.39. enough is enough. Time for the tankers coming from 

Alaska need to empty their loads in Washington, Oregon and California. Not return 

90 percent full when they go back to Alaska. That is absurd. Making us folks pay for 

the rich to become richer. Time for new leadership and move the government office 

to Pendleton. Portland is nothing more then a bunch of liberals. Where as the 

Eastern Oregon has very little say. That isn't right. I oppose this measure and all the 

other measures too. 


